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MAR 1 3 1984

North Carolina State University
ATTN: Garry D. Miller, Asscciate
Director Nuclear Reactor
Program
Department of Nuclear Engineering
Box 7909
Raleigh, NC 27695

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-297/84-01

On February 27-28, 1984, NRC inspected activities authorized by NRC License No.
R-120 for the North “arolina State University at Raleigh. At the conclusion of
the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities
in progress.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were identified.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790{d) and 10 CFR 73.21, safeguards activities and
security measures are exempt from pudlic disclosure; therefore, the enclosures to
this letter, with the exception of the report cover page which presents a
nonexempt summary, wili not be placed in NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

David M. Verrelli, Chief

Project Branch 1

Division of Project and
Resident Programs
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